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          LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING                      
 

 

 
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will conduct a public meeting on Thursday, June 27, 2019, to 

present its proposed revisions to the 2019-2022 Rural Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). The meeting 

will be from 4 - 6 p.m. at TxDOT Tyler District Office located at 2709 West Front Street, Tyler, Texas 75702. 

Representatives will be available to answer individual questions. 

The Rural TIP is a listing of federally funded projects that will be implemented and/or constructed in the next four 

years. Transportation improvements throughout the District’s eight county area – consisting of Anderson, 

Cherokee, Gregg, Henderson, Rusk, Smith, Van Zandt and Wood counties – are part of this plan. 

This meeting will discuss the addition of the FM 2493 project within Cherokee County (CSJs 0191-04-008 and 

0191-02-066). The project consists of widening the roadway from two to four lanes with a flush median and 

constructing a grade-separated interchange at its intersection with US 69. The project requires additional right-of-

way and acquisitions are expected to commence this year. Construction is tentatively scheduled for 2023, 

pending available funding. Maps and other project details will be available for review at this meeting. 

All interested parties are invited to attend in order to gather information and provide feedback. Persons with 

special communication or accommodation needs, including language interpreters, should contact TxDOT at (903) 

510-9100 at least two working days prior to the meeting. Every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate 

those needs. 

Written comments, related to the Rural TIP, may be submitted at the meeting or mailed to the Texas Department 

of Transportation Advanced Project Development Office, 2709 West Front Street, Tyler, Texas, 75702. Comments 

may also be emailed to william.tobin@txdot.gov. All comments must be received by Tuesday, July 9, 2019, to be a 

part of the official record. 
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